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All UIS staff and students are wishing a happy start to the new 
year!
We welcome 2024 with open arms as an opportunity to reflect 
on the challenges, growth, and triumphs from the previous 
year. Our mission at UIS has always been clear: to provide a 
transformative educational experience that nurtures the next 
generation of global leaders, thinkers, and innovators.

New Years Greeting Message



As we navigate the challenges and opportunities that lie ahead, 
let us do so with courage, compassion, and a collaborative spirit. 
Let us celebrate our achievements, learn from our experiences, 
and always strive for  excellence in everything we do. We wish all 
staff and students a prosperous and fulfilling new year. Here’s to 
new beginnings, endless possibilities, and a brighter  
future for Urban International School.



New Year is coming with happy news! Two of our best students  
received $100, 000 scholarship each from UofT! David is our  
student president of the year, and James is the Drewry Residence 
Dean. These two students have shown outstanding performance 
both in their academia and in school community. 

The first Scholarships of the YEAR!



They were the two most active participants in all school events, 
involved in many clubs and student council, which ultimately  
contributed to the community building. Most importantly, their 
hard work has finally paid off! 
Good job students. You made us proud.



Urban International School is proud to announce that we 
hosted another IELTS examination during the month of  
January. Students wrote their IELTS examination in the  
comfort and familiarity of their own school campus as UIS is 
an official IELTS testing center! 
Our IELTS exam is reserved exclusively for UIS students as we 
welcome official IELTS examiners to UIS in the month of  
January.

IELTS testing: January 13th, 2024



OUAC application deadline is here. Now that the applications 
go in, students need to focus on getting the rest of their  
credentials completed. They are all reminded that they need 
the top 6 Grade 12 courses, as well as their IELTS scores to 
meet the application conditions. 
Do note, IELTS deadline is April 1st and the offers will roll out 
until the end of May.

OUAC race begins: January 15th, 2024



Also, if you haven’t yet submitted the applications, or you want 
to add more program choices, you can still do so, if the program 
is still open for application!  
Talk to your counselor for extra assistance if you are late on your 
submission!!  
Good luck UIS Grade 12 students. You are officially in the race to 
win!


